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The FDA issued the following guidance:

"...To further facilitate veterinarians’ ability to utilize telemedicine to address animal health needs during the COVID-19 outbreak, FDA 
intends to temporarily suspend enforcement of a portion of the Federal VCPR requirements. Specifically, FDA generally intends not 
to enforce the animal examination and premises visit VCPR requirements relevant to FDA regulations governing Extralabel Drug Use 
in Animals (21 CFR part 530) and Veterinary Feed Directive Drugs (21 CFR 558.6)..."

Please review the full guidance summary. 
https://www.fda.gov/media/136319/download
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